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CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY
Congratulations to all the rosette winners this week.    
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Mia Jones	 Isaac Thompson

Orla Bremner	 Isla Foxall

Lily-Ann Morgan	 Will Palmer

Jaxon Hughes	 Isabel Cooper

Leon Palmer	 Joseph Wilson

Cassian Anghel	 Jack McCreaddie

Mitchel Buluwathife	 Cora Stew

Wojtek Nowiki	 Aaron Bishop

Oscar Chwardeh	 Caydee Darlington

A good week at William Stockton this week with lots of focus around our history learning across the 
school. There is so much to learn! Next week we begin to start the build up to Christmas festivities, 
where there has been lots organised for the children to celebrate and perform.

I hope everyone is looking forward to the 
Christmas festivities that we are starting to 
build towards from next week? It is always 

such a lovely time in school. However it's a 
little bit of a  tricky time for us all this year too. 
As I’m sure  you are aware; school budgets are 
under a great deal of strain at the moment (as 
are home budgets!) One of the major changes 
we will have to make  is to cease subsidising  
our school trips so heavily, the budget cannot 
sustain this. 
The cost of everything is rising, the transport 
for trips has understandably risen, our staffing 
bill has risen (and we do not want to lose any 
staff) and of course heating/fuel and it seems 
everything we purchase. Therefore we have 
had to look very carefully at our outgoings and 
unfortunately the area of residential trips will 
have to be reduced.
You will receive further information soon 
in a letter to see how it affects your child, 
some changes will come in for the next year's 
budget and some trips are slightly different so 
the details will come to you a little later on - 
but I just wanted to make everyone aware.
If you are feeling the strain of financial 
pressures this year don’t forget there are 
people who you can talk to at either school, 
just give us a ring…… details on the websites.
Despite this, we’re determined to end the 
year on a high - so enjoy all your Christmas 
festivities with us where you can, your child is 
only this age once and it's so magical for them.
			                     Moira Atkins

Well Done to the Y3/4 girls footballers who 
excelled in their tournament on Monday at 
the EP sports village. All of them should be 
ready for the World Cup 
in a couple of years 
time. Great skills girls!

REMINDERS
XMAS FAYRE - OWN 
CLOTHES DAY - 
Friday 2nd December
EYFS and KS1 - to 
bring in one packet 
of sweets/chocolates
KS2 - to bring in a 
bottle (shampoo, 
drink, etc.)

KS2 will be visiting 
Chester Zoo on 
Thursday 1st 
December. Please 
dress for the weather

NAME THE REINDEER
Remember you can 
name the reindeer! If 
you guess correctly 
you win him. All for £1

Support 
Please speak to Mrs Ackers and Mrs 
Quayle before the Christmas holiday, 
should you need any support leading 
up to the festive period. They are always 
willing to help and can point you 
and your family in the right direction 
to access services during this time. 
Mrs Ackers is always on the school 
playground and both can be contacted 
by phone via the school office.

Upper KS2 
Christmas 
Carol Concert  
Tickets 
available NOW! 
Tuesday 6th 
December at 
St Thomas’ 
Church 
10am start

Thank you to 
all the parents 
that came to 

our STAY AND 
MATHS today. 

All the teachers 
were very 

impressed with  
your maths skills.




